
 
From: Robina Akhtar [mailto:robz@blueyonder.co.uk]  
Sent: 10 March 2010 10:35 
To: licensing 
Subject: Variation of Fees for Hackney Carriage and Private Hire 

10th March 2010 
  

Dear Licesing Unit, 
  

Variation of Fees for Hackney Carriage and Private Hire 

  
I have read the public notice in the local newspaper and wish to oppose the increase in fees. 
The majority of taxi drivers do not believe the increase is fair as petrol prices are still 
escalating and the effects of the recession have caused a major impact on our livelihoods. 
  
I therefore request you to re-consider this increase in licensing fees due to the current 
economic climate. 
  
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 
  
Yours Faithfully 
  
  
Mohammad  Akhtar. 
  
 


